
SAF Branded Drum Brake Shoes Introduced

This product change notice applies to all  
SAF Drum Brake Axles.

Effective with shipments May 31, 2013

Please Note:

SAF-HOLLAND is pleased to announce that we will be 
launching a new SAF branded drum brake shoe with 
STEMCO lining with shipments starting May 31, 2013. 
Due to many customer requests, this change to our 
standard will be made to all SAF drum brake axles. Our 
top level part numbers will not change as we move 
to this new standard brake shoe. Abex® lining will 
be available as an option, but new part numbers and 
pricing will be required.

Please note that our brake shoe lining will also fall 
under the STEMCO seal failure warranty, where STEMCO 
will replace the friction and shoe if their seal leaks due 
to manufacture defect. Our SAF drum brake shoe will 
also qualify to be added to the new STEMCO PPS+7 
Seven Year Wheel-End Warranty when specified on 
tapered or parallel axles.

Please contact your SAF-HOLLAND sales representative 
for more information or to answer any questions you 
may have.

Tel 888.396.6501      ·      info@safholland.us      ·      2013-04-23      ·      XL-TA20002WI-en-US Rev A

SAF-HOLLAND, Inc.
1950 Industrial Blvd, Muskegon, MI 49442
www.safholland.com

Important Info – April 2013


